
 

 
 

NOTICE FOR RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 
 

GARAGE PROJECT UPDATE 
 

Please be advised SPG Engineering has notified 

management that Phase I has now been completed. 

Vehicles parked in Visitors Parking may return to 

their regular parking spaces on Sunday March25th. 

Please see your mailboxes for notice. 

 

Phase II will commence Monday March 26th 

effecting parking spaces 5-16 & 37-44 please see 

your mailboxes for notices and Parking Permits.   
 

Please contact the Management office @ 905-839-1246 with any 

questions or concerns. 

 

 
Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

March 24, 2018 


